
PUBLIC NOTICE TO THE VOTERS OF HAMILTON COUNTY 

Public Notice is hereby given that pursuant to 10 ILS 5/24B-9, 24C-9 the Hamilton County Clerk’s office will be 

conducting a Public Test of our voting system and equipment to be used in the November 5, 2024 General Election. The 

public test is open to the general public. 

 

PUBLIC TEST 

October 22, 2024 

10:00 a.m. 

 

Hamilton County Clerk’s Office 
100 S Jackson St – Room 2 

McLeansboro, IL 62859 
 

For further information please contact:  

Hamilton County Clerk – Election Authority  

618-643-2721                                                                                                                                                                               Heather Bowman                        

         Hamilton County Clerk  


